

HISD’s Mark Twain Elementary Celebrates Cultural Diversity with International Festival
February 24, 2012 – Mark Twain Elementary School, one of HISD’s most culturally diverse schools, will be celebrating its 10th Annual International Festival this Saturday, February 25 from 1 to 4p.m. at the campus, 7500 Braes Boulevard.

This festival, sponsored by the school’s PTO and community members, will feature a parade and a festival in the cafeteria which will include traditional foods, crafts, entertainment and cultural displays from over 30 different countries.  The purpose of this event is to expose the students and community to the different cultures represented in this campus.  The event is free and open to the community.    

Who:  
Students, Staff and Parents at Mark Twain Elementary School 
What:  
10th Annual International Festival
When: 
Saturday, February 25, 2012, 1p.m. to 4p.m.
Where:
7500 Braes Boulevard, Houston, 77025
The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 281 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.


Click here to Tweet this
